BASS COAST COLLEGE
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85 Potters Hill Road
SAN REMO 3925
Telephone (03) 5610 2020
Dudley Campus (Years 7-9)
174 South Dudley Road,
WONTHAGGI 3995
Telephone (03) 5672 0900
Wonthaggi Campus (Years 10-12)
2 McKenzie Street,
WONTHAGGI 3995
Telephone (03) 5611 4000




Dear Parents/carers of Grade 6 students, 				2nd February 2024
My name is Lauren Kenny and I am the SEAL program coordinator at the Dudley Campus of Bass Coast College. 
Laura Parkin is my counterpart at the San Remo Campus.
This letter is designed to provide you with some extra information about what the SEAL program is and how it works so that you can see if it would be a good choice for your child. 
Bass Coast College conducts a Select Entry Accelerated Learning (SEAL) program across years seven, eight and nine. This program operates under the governing body of TAASS (The Academy of Accredited Seal Schools). Bass Coast College is one of 41 schools across the state who offer this type of accelerated learning program to students. Of these schools 25 are in the Metropolitan area and 16 are in Regional locations. 
The program works by providing talented students the opportunity to be accelerated in their learning across two core subject areas. These subjects are English and Maths. Students will study a year ahead in each subject (a Year 8 curriculum in Year 7). Students will also have access to a wide range of other subjects to accompany their studies in these two subjects. Many of these subjects will include advanced elements for the SEAL class. The main purpose of the program is to push students with their learning and to provide a challenge to those who need it. 
In order to apply for this program, students need to undertake the following steps…
1. Submit the application form
1. Sit the entrance exam to assess suitability
1. Sit a formal interview with staff from Bass Coast College
1. Provide any other relevant documentation 

We look forward to seeing many of you undertake the application process!
If you require any further information, please do not hesitate to contact either Laura Parkin or myself. My email is Lauren.Miller@education.vic.gov.au
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